
From: Stewart Powell
To: Columbia County Building and Zoning Info
Subject: Fwd: Powell & Sons Roofing/ permit # 000053377
Date: Monday, July 7, 2025 9:02:01 AM

External Sender - From: (Stewart Powell <powellandsonsroofing@gmail.com>)

This message came from outside your organization.

WARNING This message has originated from an External Source. This may be a phishing email that can result in unauthorized access.

Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments, or clicking links.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Stewart Powell <powellandsonsroofing@gmail.com>
Date: July 1, 2025 at 11:56:45 AM EDT
To: bldginfo@columbiacountyfla.com
Subject: Fwd: Powell & Sons Roofing/  permit # 000053377

﻿
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Stewart Powell <powellandsonsroofing@gmail.com>
Date: June 23, 2025 at 9:50:24 AM EDT
To: bldginfo@columbiacountyfla.com
Subject: Powell & Sons Roofing/  permit # 000053377

﻿Their permit number on these pictures are wrong. That was a mistake. That’s for a job they were
doing at the same time. They got the permit numbers mixed up. You have already went by and did the
progress for this one and these are the pictures for 53377. If there’s a problem, you could look at the
permit number that’s on the pictures and say that it was a single wide that you have already been by if
there’s a problem, please let me know and thank you for your help Vickie Powell.
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Sent from my iPhone


